
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are excited to announce the expansion of our library barcode scanning service, designed to 

enhance your experience and streamline the check-out process. 

As of [Start Date], our expanded service will include: 

• More accessible scanning stations throughout the library. 

• An improved mobile app for easy scanning on-the-go. 

• Enhanced user support for any questions you may have. 

We believe these improvements will save you time and provide a more efficient way to access 

our library resources. 

Thank you for being a valued member of our library community. We look forward to your 

feedback and hope you enjoy the benefits of our expanded service. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Library Name] 

[Contact Information] 


